Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
1) Can you tell me the number of teachers who have been attacked in the past year in city schools? (December 2014 to November 2015)

2) Can you tell me the number of teachers who have been attacked in city schools from December 2013 to November 2014 and December 2012 to November 2013?
	2012/13  Exclusions
	2013/14  Exclusions
	2014/15 Exclusions
	Reason

	Primary      = 65
	Primary      = 102
	Primary      = 59
	Physical Assault Against an Adult

	Secondary = 45
	Secondary = 41
	Secondary = 41
	Physical Assault Against an Adult



The incidents above are reported to the Local Authority by schools 
throughout the City.  We do not hold the details of each case and cannot 
confirm if the above assaults were against teachers, teaching assistants or 
other members of staff. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under 
section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance 
with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City 
Council.
3) Can you tell me – for the year just gone – what these incidents were – chair thrown at teacher, knife attack, etc.


Again, this information is not held by Leicester City Council, this letter 
acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is 
not held by Leicester City Council.
4) Can you tell me how these were dealt with in the past year – exclusion/expulsion etc?
Again, this information is not held by Leicester City, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
5) Can you tell me what the council does to help teachers who face violent pupils?
In conjunction with all parties that attend our Education and Children’s Services Health and Safety Committee we have published ‘Bulletin 47 – Dealing with Assaults on Staff’

6) Does it have particular protocol in place?
Yes, please see the attached.

7) Can I get a comment with regards to the number of incidents – is this particularly high?

8) Does more need to be done to prevent children being violent?

 


A request under The FOI Act is for information that is held by an 
organisation, to provide an opinion or comment is to create new information 
and does not fall under the remit of the Act. 
Therefore, not for the purpose of obtaining an opinion or judgement which is not already recorded
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

